
June 8, 2022 

Ms. Linda Bridwell 
Executive Director 

Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Blvd 
Frankfort, KY 40601 

RE: Case No. 2022-00053 
Jessamine-South Elkhorn Water District - Sewer Division 
Responses to Request for Information 

Dear Ms. Bridwell : 

Enclosed for filing in the referenced case is Jessamine-South Elkhorn Water District's responses 
to the Commission staff' s third Request for Information regarding the Sewer Division. 

The Attorney General's Office of Rate Intervention has also been provided a copy of these 
responses to the Request for Information by electronic mail. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

Kim Miller 

Bookkeeper 
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